
 

 
 
 
 
November 19, 2021 
 
 
Ms. Lauren Pulver 
Douglas County Department of Community Development 
100 Third St 
Castle Rock, CO 80104 
 
RE:   Letter of Interest, American Rescue Plan Act – Cherry Creek Project Water 
Authority – Walker Reservoir 
 
Dear Ms. Pulver, 
 
The Cherry Creek Project Water Authority is pleased to present our project for 
consideration of funding of the American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA). This project serves 
residents of Douglas County and would be eligible to receive financial assistance 
through the Environmental Protection Agency’s CWSRF or DWSRF programs.  
 
The Cherry Creek Project Water Authority (CCPWA) was created in 2005 so local water 
providers could partner for water supply opportunities. The newest project is the 
construction of Walker Reservoir, a 650-acre-foot (AF) water storage facility. The 
partners, the Pinery Water and Sanitation District, Cottonwood Water and Sanitation 
District, Inverness Water and Sanitation District, and the newest member, Castle Rock 
Water will share in ownership and cost of the $12 million reservoir, located near 
Franktown. This project will serve approximately 109,750 residents and is scheduled for 
completion in 2023.  
 
Thank you for the opportunity and for your consideration of our project for potential 
funding from the American Rescue Plan Act. If you have additional questions or 
concerns, please feel free to call. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Richard Krulish, 
Executive Director, Cherry Creek Project Water Authority 
720-751-2635 


